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Stars of the week 
For the week ending June 

17th 
Doves: Aaryan & Jake 
Owls:  Lexie & Kerem  
Swallows: Bella & Alba 
Woodpeckers:  Lottie & Toby 
Jackdaws: Amelia & James 
Swans: Sienna & Lilly 
Kestrels Rose & Luke 
Falcons: Amelia & Arya 

The following children were  
recognised for showing the 

school values in PE this week:   
Week ending June 17th  

Doves: Guy & Moses 
Owls: Reece 
Swallows: Bonnie & Annie 
Woodpeckers: Imogen & Elisha 
Jackdaws: Skylar & Ruby  
Swans: Phoebe & Zainab 
Kestrels: Evelyn 
Falcons: The whole class  

Values Champions 
For week ending June 17th 

 
Doves:  Emma 
Owls:  Ava 
Swallows: Tom 
Woodpeckers: Reeya 
Jackdaws: Holly 
Swans: Aoife 
Kestrels: Piper 
Falcons: Sammy 

 

Please remember that as a 
healthy school we only allow 
fruit and veg snacks for break-
time. Cake and bis-
cuits are for packed 
lunches only. 
Thank you 

 

The first swimming lesson of the year was a great success. 
The children did really well and the Swallow class found 
 travelling on the coach the biggest adventure of all, they were 
so excited. 
 

 

It was lovely to see the Swallow’s parents on Friday for our 
celebration worship. We really look forward to seeing the 
Woodpecker and Jackdaw parents on the 1st July. 
 
Thank you to all of you who have written to me saying how 
much you have enjoyed coming in see us. We really love it 
that you are able to join us, it makes our celebration day extra 
special. 

 

Earlier this year we asked the children to write a special pray-
er for our school. 

We had some excellent prayer ideas. We looked at them all, 
chose our favourites and combined them to make this special 
prayer. The children will be learning this prayer by heart.  

 

We are now taking bookings for our summer holiday club. We 
will be running the club for 5 weeks. The club opens on Mon-
day 25th July. Please find the booking form attached along-
side this newsletter on the email. 

Sports Day is on Wednesday 29th June. 
We are pleased to invite parents and carers along to watch the events. 
 
For Years 4, 5 and 6 please come round to the back of the school for 
a 9.30am start. 
 
  
For Years 1, 2 and 3, please come round to the back of the school for 
a 1.30PM start. 
The events will finish at approximately 3.10pm. 



 




